
 
 

PEEL STANDARD CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION NO. 774 
6720 Glen Erin Drive, Mississauga, ON L5N 3K8 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

PET OWNERSHIP REMINDER  
 

 
 

We recognize that most residents take pride in their homes and are responsible pet 
owners.  However, it has come to our attention that the problem of pets relieving 
themselves within our building, halls, elevators, and parking garage has once again 
become an issue as the frequency of accidents has increased. 

 
As this is not only unappealing, but a health hazard, we ask that pet owners be 
responsible and take action to prevent these accidents.   

 
The garage pillars are not the place to allow your pet to relieve themself, nor are the 
elevators, hallways, or stairwells.   We do recognize that accidents, specifically with 
pets, do happen, so if this does occur, kindly ensure that you clean up after your pet 
or advise the superintendent in order that this be addressed. 

 
BE ADVISED that camera checks will be used to identify those that do not attend 
to their pets’ excrements and when a pet owner has been identified, the 
Corporation will attend to the clean-up and all costs for this clean-up plus an 
additional 20% administration fee will be charged back to your owner’s ledger.   

 
Thank you and we appreciate your full cooperation in this important matter! 
 
 

TAG MANAGEMENT 
For and on behalf of your Board of Directors 
Peel Standard Condominium Corporation No. 774                                   2023-01-10 


